
PATRICK .J. LEAHY 
VERMONT 

UNITED STATES SENATE 

WASHINGTON, D . C. 20510 

June 30, 2005 

Dear Bob, 

Val Halamandaris of the Caring Institute recently sent 
me a copy of your new book, One Solider 's Story. 

I am looking forward to reading it, and appreciate your 
thinking of me. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
c/o Alston & Bird 
601 Pennsylvania A venue, NW 
North Building, 101h Floor 
Washington, DC 20004 
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